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There is absolutely no need for this requirement, nor any credible proof of 

widespread voter fraud.  This would making voting difficult or inconvenient for millions 

of workers, parents, and more.  Sure, wealthy people and retirees have all day on a 

Tuesday, but what about the rest of us?  Voting by mail increases civic participation 

and makes life easier for Oregonians! 


